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Travel Plan Questionnaire
This email was sent from a no-reply email address.
Replies will be deleted without notification.

Dear Pupil/Parent,

We are in the process of updating the School's Travel Plan. In order to
inform the writing of this plan, it would be incredibly helpful if you were
able to complete a short questionnaire for us. You can find the survey at
https://goo.gl/forms/fa14Y2wt2kOXWgs93 and you will only be required
to answer a few questions. Responses are anonymous and no personal
data is collected.

Please complete your response by Monday 25 March.

Kind regards,

Mr D Dempsey

Assistant Headteacher

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to letters@strs.org.uk, because you have signed up with
STRS.
If you wish to unsubscribe, click here.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is
strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message
and/or data.
Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954
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